
From: Tony Penterman
To: Tim Hufschmid
Cc: local257@yahoo.com; Elisa Hodge
Subject: RE: Resignation from Kaukauna Police and Fire Commission
Date: Thursday, August 7, 2025 8:30:18 AM

Received-
 
Thank you for your service on the Police and Fire Commission as you brought value to it
during the time you served.
 
Anthony J. Penterman
Mayor
 
CITY OF KAUKAUNA
920.766.6310, ext. 1124
mayor@kaukauna.gov
www.kaukauna.gov
 
From: Tim Hufschmid <tbaehuf@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 4:22 PM
To: Tony Penterman <Mayor@kaukauna.gov>
Cc: local257@yahoo.com; Elisa Hodge <ehodge@kaukauna.gov>
Subject: Resignation from Kaukauna Police and Fire Commission

 

Dear Mayor Penterman,

I hope this message finds you well.

I am writing to formally resign from my position on the Kaukauna Police and Fire Commission,
effective immediately. This decision comes as I have officially accepted the role of Municipal
Judge for the City of Kaukauna, and in the interest of maintaining ethical boundaries and
avoiding any potential conflicts of interest, I believe it is appropriate to step away from my
current commission responsibilities.

I remain committed to serving the City of Kaukauna in my new capacity and look forward to
continuing to support our public safety personnel and the broader community in a new way.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve, and I wish you all continued success in the important
work you do.

Warm regards,

Tim Hufschmid
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